
  

Please be advised that we will be available for On-call services between  
December 23rd 2024 to January 3rd, 2025 and will resume to regular winter operational hours 8am-4pm on 
January 6th, 2025 
 
A 30 Yard bin will be placed outside the gate December 23rd to January 3rd. If assistance is needed, please 
don’t hesitate to call who is booked for on-call services on the dates provided below. 
 
On-call Contact numbers and dates available: 
 
Jan Onespot (403)585-9926  
December 24th, 27thand January 1st 
 
Julien Onespot (587)839-8156  
December 23rd, 26th, 31st and January 3rd  
 
David Simon (587)432-5834  
December 25th, 30th and January 2nd  
 
 
If any questions or concerns, you can contact Jan Onespot 403-585-9926 or Moira Meguinis at 825-733-
6424 
 
 
Siyisgaas, 
 
 
 

TSÚŪT'ÍNÀ WASTE MANAGEMENT 
TSÚŪT'ÍNÀ NATION TRANSFER STATION  
403-281-0754 
40 MANYHORSES RD  
TSUUT’INA NATION, AB 

 

December 9, 2024 DATE, 

                                 Holiday Notice 

Moira Meguinis 
Waste Manager 
Moira.meguinis@tsuutina.com 
825-733-6424 

Dzinisi Guja, 


